
WEEK 8 MESSAGE for ENGLISH I-1st Period (Week of September 21st-25th) 

Dear Students & Parents, 

Week 8 is shaping up to be another busy one at CGS!  Please see Mrs. Vereyken’s email 
regarding addiBonal school wide announcements for parents and students.   

1. ATTENTION:  If you have not completed the Parents’ Corner Module within this class, please 
do so as soon as possible.  Parents must use the student’s log in informa<on in order to 
complete these forms. 

2. UPCOMING ASSESSMENTS:   

➢ Wordly Wise Lesson 4 Vocabulary TEST from 9:00am-11:59pm on Tuesday, Sept 22nd 

➢ VERB QUIZ  9:00am-11:59pm on Thursday, Sept 24th   

➢ These test/quiz must be completed during the tes<ng window; there is no extension of 
<me for tests. 

3.  Our Canvas Conference is ENGLISH I-1st Period Tuesday, Sept 22nd @ 9:00am   

During this week’s conference, we will review the Lesson 4 words before you take your 
vocabulary test, and we will review acBon verbs for Thursday’s quiz.  Also, I offer small group/
individual tutoring sessions at the end of our Canvas conferences, so please plan to aUend this 
week’s meeBng for extra support. 

AddiBonal tutoring Bme for ENGLISH I is Tuesday aZernoons from 3:00-3:30pm by appointment, 
so please contact me if interested. 

4. Be sure to log into your school email and Canvas each day.  You should work on Block classes 
Mon-Wed-Fri and work on Period classes Tues-Thurs.  I highly recommend using a calendar to 
help you stay on track!  This is the best way to avoid MISSING ASSIGNMENTS!     

5. The CUTOFF DAY for Term 1 grades is Sept 29th, which is aZer your Wordly Wise Lesson 5 
Vocabulary Test.  ALL missing work is due no later than 11:59PM on Sunday, Sept 27th.    

6.  Remember to email techsupport@cgsnc.org will any technical or computer issue.  Please 
email canvasassistance@cgsnc.org if there is an issue within Canvas.   The “Geeng Started in 
Canvas” module for all classes should address the most common features for navigaBon, work 
compleBon, and submieng assignments.   

Finally, if you are interested in a student/parent/teacher conference, I will be sending out a 
SignUpGenius for possible Bmes on Tuesday and Thursday aZernoons this week.  If you have 
any quesBons, please contact me in Canvas or by my CGS email as soon as possible.   

Sincerely, 

mailto:techsupport@cgsnc.org
mailto:canvasassistance@cgsnc.org


Mrs. Wilson 


